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MARDI GRAS 2012 REVIEW! 

This year’s Mardi Gras event, celebrated in the usual colorful and 

festive Schooner style, has come and gone!  Our Village Green was 

adorned with the traditional Mardi Gras colors of green, gold and 

purple! Chef Mike Morton and our wonderful dietary staff once again 

prepared and served a long list of delicious New Orleans style foods! 
 

Gus Turbide provided our keyboard entertainment while staff and 

residents alike paraded about in colorful “Fat Tuesday” style attire.     
 

The Mardi Gras parade rounded out the day.  Residents and employ-

ees were welcome to join in!  The route ran throughout the Village 

Green and continued on to our Residential Care area.  See the list 

below of our King and Queen winners!  Thank you to everyone for all 

the hard work put in!   

 

 

 
 

 Germaine Bail to apartment 500 

Schooner’s parade float  

winners -  our housekeeping/

maintenance departments  

Daylight Savings 
Time... 

Begins on Sunday, 
March 11th, 2012. 

Set your clocks 
ahead one hour  

 Saturday evening 

Mary D’Oliviera 

Walter Eichenberger    
Margaret Nichols           
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EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH TEA, ETIQUETTE & FRIENDSHIP 

Congratulations goes out to Christine Lebel, 
our February Employee of the Month winner!  
She is an Administrative Assistant here at 
Schooner.   
 
Christine was cho-
sen for all the time 
she has put in by 
taking on extra du-
ties to help out var-
ious departments, 
in order to keep 
Schooner  running 
smoothly. 
 

Well done Christine! 
 

Residents were treated to an English style af-

ternoon tea in Schooner’s Tenants Harbor 

Room.  Hostess, Roberta Staples helped pro-

vide the ingredients for a truly elegant and re-

laxing get together. Tea 

was served in fancy chi-

na tea cups and saucers, 

which  several residents 

happily lent for all to use.  

Roberta prepared many 

types of delicious tea 

cookies.  We hope to 

put together another 

party in the near   

future! 

If you haven’t already or-

dered your daffodils, there 

is still time. Celebrate hope 

for a cancer free future 

with the first flower of 

spring. The American Can-

cer Society’s “Daffodil 

Days” program arrives in March.  A 

fresh bouquet of 10 daffodils may be 

ordered for $10.00.  There are sever-

al other options also available to help 

this worthy cause.  Memos have been 

distributed to each apartment listing the ways 

in which you may contribute.  Schooner will 

need to receive your order by Wednesday, Feb-

ruary 29th. The daffodils will arrive near the 

week of March 19th.  If you need another 

memo or did not receive one, please stop by 

the front desk. 

Most everyone enjoys flowers on their table.  

Within the past several weeks, Schooner has 

had the opportunity of receiving flowers, only a 

few days old, from a local business.  Maybe you 

have seen them displayed in vases in the build-

ing.  The amounts we receive on a weekly basis 

may vary in quantity.  The flowers are being of-

fered on a first come, first serve basis to 

Schooner residents.  If you are interested, 

please call the front desk at 784-2900 to 

check on their supply for that day.   

2012 DAFFODIL DAYS 

FLOWERS AT SCHOONER 

Russian Classical 

pianist Mark Demi-

dovich will return to 

Schooner once 

again, presenting 

us with yet another 

fabulous piano per-

formance.  He will be 

in our Camden Living 

Room on Friday, 

March 2nd at 2:30 p.m.  Be sure not to miss 

this extraordinary event.  Hope to see you 

there!       

CLASSICAL PIANO RECITAL 

 St. Patrick’s Day Party... 
Save a few hours to attend our St. Patrick’s 

Day party.  Light refreshments will be served 

and the “Present Company Band” will play 

some of your favorite Irish tunes!  The festivi-

ties will be held in the Village Green at 5:30 

p.m. on Friday, March 16th. 

Mark Demidovich -  

During a December 2011 

performance at Schooner 


